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Home Learning 

 
 
 

Please share a story each night 
with a grown up or older sibling 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Hi There, Parents and carers, 
 
This week we have started talking about eggs. With easter 
approaching I like to show the children all about the animals that 
hatch from eggs. We have watched time lapse videos of snakes, 
hens, lizards and even a dinosaur egg hatching! (This one wasn’t 
real!) It is so interesting talking about eggs and I’m sure the children 
will tell you all about it. We also looked at chocolate eggs and the fact 
bunnies are born and do not come from eggs. The Easter bunny 
brings chocolate eggs at easter. This is always a little confusing for 
young children.  
 
We have been practising all our sounds we already know and started 
oral blending activities in groups. The children are doing amazingly 
well.  
 
The children have had a lovely time in the outdoor learning 
environment and will be needing sun cream before we know it! 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to ask myself or any of the 
team. 
 
Miss Cole  
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I am Proud award  
 

Little Cubs – Kinley for making good 
choices in her play.  
Little Chameleons- Olivia for using her 
words and being a kind friend.  
 

 

 
 

 

Important 
 

If your child will not be able to attend nursery, 
please inform school on the first day of their 

absence on 01803 293040. 

 


